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INVITATION LETTER TO PARTICIPATE
TO THE 26TH INTERNATIONAL CONFERENCE ON OPTICAL FIBRE SENSORS

Dear Dr. Gui Xin,

As the General Chair and Organiser of the 26th International Conference on Optical Fibre Sensors, | hereby certify that
you are formally registered to our conference and exhibition that will be held from 24th to 28th September 2018 at
the Swiss Tech Convention Centre on the EPFL campus in Lausanne, Switzerland. | confirm that you have fully paid the
registration fee, which will cover your entrance to the venue, the attendance to the conference, the lunch meals and
the social events.

You were offered the opportunity to submit a summary of your presentation for the conference. Depending on the
selection by the Conference Technical Committee, you may be invited to present your scientific works. This possibility
will be communicated to you independently by the Conference Technical Committee.

The International Conference and Exhibition on Optical Fibre Sensors is the major and largest forum dedicated to
optical fibre sensing and gathers more than 400 experts in the field. It is organised for the first time in Switzerland,
hosted by the Swiss Federal Institute of Technology - Ecole Polytechnique Fédérale de Lausanne (EPFL) and supported
by key players in optics and photonics - The Optical Society (OSA) and Swiss Photonics. Further information related to
this conference are available on the official website - https://www.ofs26.org/.

| kindly ask the relevant agencies to facilitate clearances and arrange for your travel to Switzerland, so that you can
fully participate in this major scientific event. Your presence will definitely contribute to the success of this conference
and is essential for the dissemination of scientific knowledge.

We look forward to meeting you soon in Lausanne. With my best regards.

Sincerely,

A=

Prof. Luc Thévenaz,
OFS’26 General Chair
Ecole Polytechnique Fédérale de Lausanne (EPFL)
SCI-STI-LT Station 11
CH-1015 Lausanne
Tel: +41 21 69 34774
Email : luc.thevenaz@epfl.ch



